
PJM Outage Acceleration Program 

Outages Scheduled for December 2022 

 

There are no outages scheduled to occur in December 2022 that exceed five days 

in duration and are projected to result in $500,000 or more of FTR revenue 

inadequacy. Therefore, there is no outage that is eligible for the PJM Outage 

Acceleration Program posting. 

 

Please direct any questions to the PJM Outage Acceleration e-mail distribution list 

address: outage_acceleration_group2@pjm.com or call 610-666-3195. 
 


